
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

U.S. 51 ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 

SANDOVAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Illinois Department of Transportation will hold a Public 

Information Meeting on March 24
th

, 2008 to introduce the public to the US 51 study. The 

limits of the study are the Shelby/Christian County line to the U.S. 51/IL 177 interchange 

(east of Irvington). This meeting is a reschedule of the March 4th meeting which was 

postponed due to inclement weather. The meeting time and location is as follows:  

 

Sandoval Village Hall 

102 N Cherry St. 

Sandoval, Illinois 

4:00 to 7:00 PM  

 

The purpose of the meetings is to introduce the public to the US 51 study process, the 

project schedule and to kickoff the Context Sensitive Solutions (CSS) public involvement 

process.  The meeting will follow an open-house format with brief presentations on the 

hour as warranted. Content of this meeting will be identical to meetings previously held 

in Centralia, Vandalia, Patoka and Ramsey. Persons with disability requiring special 

accommodations should contact Mr. Tim Jackson of the Illinois Department of 

Transportation (217-342-3951) to advise of planned attendance and needed 

accommodations. 

 

In the event that the meeting on the 24
th

 is also postponed, the make-up date will be April 

1, 2008 at the same time and location identified above. 


